HixonDevelopment

January 26, 1987

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Carson Unit No. 33-18
NW/4 SE/4 Section 18, T 25N, R 11W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Subject:

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Enclosed for your approval is our Application for Authorization
to Inject for the above referenced well.

Very truly yours,
Aldrich L. Kuchera
President
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